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To: fracking inquiry

Subject: NT onshore gas developments

| agree with Martin Ferguson’s view in regards NT onshore gas developments. He has a hope the Northern Territory
seizes the opportunity for supporting and promoting a Territory gas industry that co-exists with pastoralism, agriculture,
tourism and other important industries.

My personal view is offered subsequent to me considering excerpts of a speech given by Martin Ferguson to the
SEAAOQOC conference in Darwin on Wednesday 16 August 2017.

Mark Snowden
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